
September 2023 Newsletter  
 

EN AVANT IS 

HAVING A  

      BIRTHDAY! 

To all our continuing and new families and students we are delighted to have 

you dance with us! Monthly newsletters are sent via email the 1st of each 

month. Please make sure your contact email is up to date. AND let us know if 

you are not receiving newsletters. Please make sure you read them so that you 

have all the up-to-date information.  

Please Remember  
to use  dance@enavantwy.com for questions sent via email. 

Leave a complete message at 307-634-9945. 

Masks remain optional and encouraged for all who need or 

want to wear them. Cleaning, air treatment, filtering and 

movement protocols remain in place.    

 

PLEASE READ  
Parent Student Handbook at our 

website.  The very best way to stay up 

to date on policy, procedures, 

scheduling and more! 

 

https://www.enavantwy.com/en-avant-student-handbook 

Main Office and Dancers Bag 

 OPEN Tuesday Sept 5 – Wed Sept 6 - Thur Sept 7 3pm-6pm 

Come in explore the space, get help with registration, pick 

up dance wear, or just say hello! 

Dancers Bag  

Store hours 3 to 6 Monday thru Thursday  

Shoes, tights, leotards, pants, tops   

and of course, dance bags 

mailto:dance@enavantwy.com


Please take some time to explore your Parent Portal.  

 

 
     Click on the 3 bars right of the shopping cart  

 

       Check your account  

     Billing and payment history 

    Review class day, times, locations 

      Check attendance records, 

 Let teachers know your student will be absent,  

       View announcements  

      and special messages,  

 

      Contact us with concerns 


